
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 
 

5th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

World Book Day - Thursday, 7th March  
 

We are looking forward to celebrating this year’s World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. Book Day 
is a charity on a mission to help change children’s lives by making reading together and reading for 
pleasure a habit for life. 
 

We will be celebrating World Book Day in school by holding a dressing up day.  Children are invited 
to dress up as their favourite book character to share their love for reading. We will be asking for a 
£1.00 donation for the World Book Day charity so that they can continue their work to provide 
books to children throughout the world. Please send in your donation on Thursday 7th March. 
Throughout the day, we will be conducting a variety of activities to celebrate our love of story-
telling. 
 

In addition to dressing up, the children will have the opportunity to design a book cover which will 
be entered into a competition. The children will be sent home with a template to use on Monday 
26th February. 
 

To enter this competition there will be a donation of 50p which will go to the World Book Day 
charity. If your child would like to enter the competition, please can they bring their entry back to 
school before Tuesday 5th March.  
 

As well as celebrating in school, all children will be given a £1.00 book voucher.  They can take their 
voucher to a local bookseller and can use it to choose exclusive, new and completely free books. Or, 
if they’d rather, they can use it to get £1.00 off any book at a participating bookshop or book club 
(please see voucher for terms and conditions).  
 

Many thanks for your support in advance. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

L. Brett      E. Fordham  
 

Miss Brett and Miss Fordham 
Lighthouse House Leaders 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 

 


